
 

 

 

 

From: Contento, Allison (OCFS) <Allison.Contento@ocfs.ny.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 9:08 AM 
To: Ward, Nicole <Nicole.Ward@albanycountyny.gov> 
Subject: RE: C028897 Albany County Department of Children Youth and Families 
 

Good morning, 
 
It is the NYS OCFS intent to award your agency in the amount of $1,225,025 for the 
contract period July 1, 2023-June 30, 2024. Your current contract amendment must be 
approved by the Office of the New York State Comptroller (OSC) and finalized by OCFS 
to be considered fully executed and for your agency to begin receiving these funds.  
 
Thank you, 
 

Allison Contento  
Program Coordinator, Healthy Families New York  
Bureau of Program and Community Development 
Division of Child Welfare and Community Services 
Office of Children and Family Services 
Room 335, North Building 
52 Washington Street 
Rensselaer, New York 12144 
(518) 486-3451 
Allison.Contento@ocfs.ny.gov 
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